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ITEM NO. 62 
 

Public Lighting in Residential Areas in this LEA - AI098734 
  

Question: Councillor D. Mulligan 
  
“To ask the Chief Executive to advise if there are plans to improve the reporting of 
faulty public lighting LED's that are either blue or not working within this Local 
Electoral Area?” 
 
Reply:   
 
Faulty public lighting is already reported to the council in several ways. 
 
All lights throughout the county are night-checked by our night patroller twice every 
month. All lights out that the night patroller comes across on these patrols are 
recorded by him the on the public lighting asset management system. 
 
Faulty lights are also reported directly to Public Lighting by members of the public 
and public representatives, through the CRM system; emails to the public lighting 
email address; phone calls to the Customer Care Unit; or in person to the Customer 
Care desks in Swords and Blanchardstown. 
 
There are no plans to change the current methods of reporting faulty public lighting. 



 
Source of Reply: Ms. K Leeson, Senior Executive Engineer, Public Lighting, Operations Department. 

 

 

 


